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EXTENSION IN DEADLINE

FOR ADMISSIONS OF PAK. ORIGIN DUAL NATIONAL STUDENTS
UNDER PAKISTAN TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAMME (PTAP)
SESSION 2024-25.

In light of the re-conduct of the MDCAT test, the competent authority is
pleased to announce an extension of the timeline for the receipt of applications
from Pakistani-origin dual-national students seeking admission to MBBS/BDS
under the PTAP program. The revised timeline is as follows:
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Foreign students of Pakistani origin are encouraged to promptly submit their
application forms along with the required documents. For those who have already
applied, please ensure the submission of the MDCAT result or any other required
documents on or before the extended date.

No applications will be accepted beyond the aforementioned extended date.
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